
 

 

 

World 

Book Day 

Thank you for making our year in 

Y1EWJC so special. We value every one 

of you and have really enjoyed having 

you in the class. We have missed you 

all very much during your time 

learning at home. Wishing you a 

fantastic summer holiday and looking 

forward to seeing you around school 

when you are in Year 2! 

Love from Mrs Wand, Mrs Cassidy, Miss Maxwell, Mrs Mills and Mrs Blunt 

We have been thinking about all the fun things we did 

together. We remember all of your fantastic costumes for 

World Book Day. When everyone came in their pyjamas 

and spent the day reading stories. The Science afternoon 

when your family came in to help make bug hotels. And 

how fantastic you all were in our Christmas Performance.  

What was your favourite memory from Year 1? 


